[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Raiders!  Here are your weekly messages for April 8th-12th

PSSC - There will be a PSSC meeting on Monday, April  8th at 7pm .  All parents are welcome to attend. 

Internet and Cell phone safety Presentation - There will be a Parent Presentation on Tuesday, April 9th, from 6:30-8:30 in the River Valley Middle School Auditorium.  The presentation is about Internet and Cell phone safety. This is an (adult only presentation due to the Adult content). The event is sponsored by Grand Bay Primary & Inglewood PSSC. 

Human Papillomavirus Immunization: The last immunization in the series of three will take place on Wednesday,  April 10th for grade 7 girls previously registered for the immunization. Once all three doses have been given, the public health nurse will complete the immunization information on your daughter’s Personal Immunization Record and return it to your daughter.

Have a nice day the Raider way! 
Mr. Michael Whelton 
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